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PSBA/Notice-089 

Notification for Securities Brokers (Seminar on January 18, 2023) 

 

This is to inform all the securities brokers that the Institute of Financial Markets of Pakistan 

(IFMP) in collaboration with the Pakistan Stock Brokers Association (PSBA) and Pakistan Stock 

Exchange (PSX) is conducting a one-hour Seminar for the securities brokers. The first half of the 

session will cover the topic of ‘Economic Challenges and Stock Market Performance – Global 

Perspective’. The second half would be used to answer questions along with dissemination of 

information on IFMP Certification Requirements in line with the agreement of IFMP with PSBA. 

 

Seminar Date, Time, and Venue: 

Date: Wednesday, January 18, 2023 

Time: 4 pm to 5 pm 

Venue: PSX Auditorium 

 

The Institute of Financial Markets of Pakistan (IFMP) and Pakistan Stock Brokers Association 

(PSBA) would highly recommend all securities brokers attend this session. 

 

For any assistance in this regard, both IFMP and PSBA can be contacted. 

 

 


